
Background Check 
Information Updates 

Effective January 9th 2012 all students enrolled in courses that require 
pre-clinical field observation hours will be required to: 

• Complete mandatory CPS (Chicago Public School) online 
registration. Within 3-5 business days students will receive notice 
from CPS informing them of their status. Failure to complete 
online registration process will result in students being 
prohibited from completing field hours within CPS.  

• Upon arrival at school location, student will present notice to 
school principal or school contact person. 

• State and Federal background check reports will be sent to: 
Chicago Public Schools 125 South Clark Street, Chicago IL 60603  
Office of Human Capital 

• Background Check Informational Sessions for the Spring 2012 
semester will be conducted January 23rd-27th (time and location 
TBA).  

• It is mandatory that all students participating in courses that 
require pre-clinical field observation hours attend one of the five 
sessions.  

• Accurate Biometrics will be on campus to fingerprint our students 
Tuesday, February 7th from 12pm-3pm and Wednesday, February 8th 
from 3pm-5pm.  

Please Note:   

CPS employees will not have their background check reports sent to 
CPS; however, all CPS employees must register through the CPS provided 
link.         

Non-CPS employees who are employed in other school districts that 
plan on completing pre-clinical observation hours within CPS will be 
required to complete a background check and register through the 
CPS provided link. 

Link- CPS Pre-Clinical Field Registration  

 

 



 

For more information please contact: 

 Ms. Collage Warner at ext. 2114 or cwarne21@csu.edu 

Mr. David Hannsberry ext. 2215 or dhannsbe@csu.edu 

 


